
 
From: Dan and Nancy Sorrentino  
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 8:10 AM 
To: Padilla, Ingrid 
Subject: Baylands Educational opportunities 

 
Ingrid, 
 
I am not able to attend the City Council Meeting on 6/21. 
 
 I would like to ask the City Council to explore all of the possibilities for additional schools in the Baylands 
due to the new housing that is proposed and the possibility of joining the Brisbane and Bayshore School 
Districts.  When the Baylands housing is built and additional students are added, probably needing a new 
school building, the current school district configuration will not benefit Brisbane School District 
financially.  The 600 to 800 new students will not be connected to the City of Brisbane because of this 
separation.  We should try to connect all of the new residents to Brisbane and joint school activities will 
help to make these new residents feel like they belong to Brisbane. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Daniel Sorrentino   

 


